Autumn Newsletter

Year 2 Jays
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What'’s new this term?
Maths:
We will be exploring numbersto 100 ina
variety of ways. We then move on to
addition and subtraction of these
numbers before looking at 2D and 3D
shapes.

English
Daily phonics and handwriting will help

us become fantastic readers and writers.
Our first book 'Look Up!' Will take us on a
space adventure before 'The Great Fire of
London' will help us delve into the past.

Geography and History:

Exploring 'Weather and Climate' by
investigating the weather in our local
area. In History we will be studying The
Great Fire of London and immersing
ourselves in the life of Pudding Lane.

Science:

We will be carrying out experiments about
different types of materials and working
scientifically to test their properties.

We will also be learning about computing
systems, creation stories, musical
patterns and so much more!

Our first termin Year 2 is going to be
wonderful!
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Our PE days are:

Friday.
Marsh Green hoodie, Marsh Green
t-shirt, black/green shorts with
black pumps/trainers.
Alternative P.E. Kit - Plain black
hoody, black joggers/
leggings/shorts and plain white t-
shirt.

Reading afternoon:
Every Thursday at 3pm.

Aim to read at least 3x a
week at home but bring
books/diaries into class
every day.

Homework grids will be
sent out for Autumn
term..

Use Class Dojo for any
messages/updates.




